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Children are struggling to keep up due to so many obstacles that are beyond their 

control. These obstacles are also difficult for teachers and parents to navigate. On 

top of that, the learning process is made so much more difficult for children who have 

a condition that causes hearing loss. That should not happen when the technology to 

improve this condition had been around for decades. We cannot let kids down when 

the tools to improve their learning opportunities are readily available.  

 


